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Submission: The Randwick City Council has not demonstrated that the majority of the community is willing to support the
special variation. The consultation undertaken was not sufficiently comprehensive and did not reach a majority of community
members. The options provided in the consultation were presented in a misleading manner and did not demonstrate that the
Council had made every attempt to make savings on existing expenditure in order to fund the so called priority projects. The
council should be required to make demonstrable savings on other projects which do not have community support.





